
 

Did You See
This?

Catch up on
what's happening
at Murray State!

  
The President's Scholars Program Students Meet with

Speaker of the House of Representative Charles McCall

The President’s Scholars
Program students had the
opportunity to have dinner with
Speaker of the House of
Representatives for Oklahoma,
Mr. Charles McCall.

The students spent the evening
talking about leadership,
reflection, and character
development.

 
Fall Semester Finals

As the fall semester comes to an end, students are preparing for their
finals this week.

We encourage students to schedule an appointment with their advisor
to enroll for winter intersession and spring semester.

The University of Oklahoma (OU) Nursing Recruiters
Visit with MSC Nursing Students

OU recruiters talked with 114 nursing students, creating a lot of interest in their
ADN to BSN degree completion program. It was a good day of collaboration
and creation of an educational pathway for Murray State College nursing and



future OU students.

 
Hot Chocolate and Cookies

Murray's Student Government
Association and Dr. Faltyn hosted a "hot
chocolate and cookies" event during
lunch on Nov. 29 and 30 at the Ardmore
and Tishomingo campuses, respectively.
While enjoying a free meal from Murray's
Baptist College Ministry (BCM,) they were
able to enjoy some dessert as well.

 
Murray State College Festival of Lights Display

This year, Murray State
added some "Aggie spirit" to
this year's Ardmore Festival

of Lights.

Go check out our display!

The Festival of Lights is at
Ardmore Regional Park and is

open until Dec. 30.
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